To the City of Key West Planning Board:

My name is William Krekel and I live at 1601 White Street. I am the next-door neighbor
of John and Gretchen Lindle who live at 1617 White Street. I have discussed the proposed guest
cottage and variance application submitted by John and Gretchen. I have no objections and

support the proposed project and variance.

Sincerely,
L) A,

William Krekel




To the Clty of Key West planning Board:

My name is Diana Krekel and I live at 1601 White Street. 1 am the next-doot nelghbm- of

John and Gretchen Lindle who live at 1617 White Street. I have discussed the proposed guest

cottage and variance application submitted by John and Gretchen. I have no objections and |

support the proposed project and variance.

Simer@ /%//
Diana Krekel




